From: Belinda Lees [ A MM
Sent: 11 November 2019 15:40
To:

Ce: 100avenueroadCvic [
Subject: 2017/6638/CMP - Belinda

Dear Mr Coltrini

I am very concerned about the size and number of construction lorries that it is
proposed will be passing through our Open Space at Swiss Cottage for over 2 years.
Swiss Cottage has precious little open space where children can play and adults can
enjoy some fresh air and exercise. The Open Space will become essentially unusable
and the increase in pollution, noise and vibration for local residents is completely
unacceptable. All lorries should be restricted to the other side of the site along the
A41 to minimise this.

Yours sincerely,

Belinda Lees



